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Editors message:  The time has gone so fast since our specialties that I can hardly believe it. .  I am looking forward to seeing all of you again at our next meeting on Sat. November 22 at the Minneapolis Kennel Club show in Canterbury Park, Shakopee. Believe it or not, we do need to get started on next year’s shows. I am sure Vicki can give us timelines for all the committees and all the committees need help.
_____________________________________________________________________________

MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING, AUGUST 22, 2014

President Vicki Barker opened the meeting at 3:10 p.m. with 13 members present. 

Discussion was held about the low entries at our specialties, which were down about 40%. General consensus was that fewer people are breeding and showing and that pet sales are down. Also many of our regular exhibitors had finished their dogs and did not enter specials.

Judges for 2015 were listed. Vicki has a verbal commitment from Wood Wornall for our Thurs. specdialty and Patty Keenan for Friday. However she needs to check on that since we have heard that Wood Wornall is going to be  judging Wires and Smooths on Sat as well.Vicki will report on that at our next meeting.

Vicki reported that she has asked for the approximate times of showing at our next years specialties to be Sweeps (a.m.) followed by Obedience and Rally and then the regular classes.Obedience will be in Building C.

On Friday the Obedience sector is set by the Combined specialties so we have little input there. 

\

A nominating committee was formed. They are Elaine Powell, chair, Betty Seaton and Deb Nelson. Nominations will be taken from the floor at the Canterbury meeting and we will also vote on the new board at that meeting.

Discussions were also held about a possible new show site for our specialties. Places named were Canterbury, Cambridge, Duluth and St. Peter. While none are perfect we have a couple of years to think about it. 

A Grooming seminar was suggested but in the past we had not been able to get enough attendance to pay for the presenter. 

Obedience seminars make money and they reach people other then our members.
Suggested forming an associated Terrier Group Club. We already have Cairn, Fox Terrier, Airedale clubs and other breeds of terriers are shown in the area. 

A Barn Hunt was suggested for 2015. No decision made.

Meeting adjourned at 4:10 p.m.

Respectfully submitted

Virginia Matanic, acting secretary

Nominating Committee Report

President   Vicki Barker

Vice President  Deb Nelson

Secretary    Virginia Matanic

Treasurer   Donna Johnson

Board Member:  Betty Seaton
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WCMKC   Wire Results:  Jelson’s Don’t you Wish, 
